
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, March 6, 2019 at 3:00 p.m. 
in E-112 and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
Plan for Engagement:  Recommendation to Deepen Institutional Dialogue – The Council 
approved the proposed Plan for Engagement.  The CPC formed a workgroup in spring 18 to 
explore ways in which to deepen institutional dialogue.  The group met six times and developed 
a plan which contain six categories, each with actions to strengthen employee engagement and 
dialogue.  The approved plan is available online. 
 
Dual Enrollment Program – The Council received a presentation on the Dual Enrollment 
Program that included an overview of AB288, College and Career Access Pathways, legislation 
that allows community college districts to enter into

/sites/default/files/u90/plan_for_engagement_-_recommendations_to_deepen_institutional_dialogue.pdf


 
 

Draft Targets-Strategic Plan 2019-24/Revised Scorecard 
The Council received the following documents related to the next strategic plan: 

 

http://www.hartnell.edu/agendas-minutes-and-documents-18

